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                 212 W. 3rd St.  PO BOX 38   Wapato, WA 98951     509-877-4181
                                                                                                                      Kelly Garza, Superintendent                


August 26, 2020
Contacts:  Mike Balmelli, Community Relations Manager 509-307-4923/509-877-5019
Wapato Public Schools
 Preschool & Kindergarten
“Registration Roundup”

Wapato Public Schools is taking a road trip in an effort to make it easier for families to register their students starting Preschool or Kindergarten this upcoming school year (2020-2021).  Tomorrow afternoon, Thursday, August 27th, the District will take one of its school buses, load it up with the necessary materials and staff to take care of your registration needs and head down the road to the International Market parking lot in Wapato.   The market is located at 512 W. 1st Street in Wapato.  


Wapato families who still need to register their student for the District’s WELCOME Preschool or Kindergarten for the 2020-2021 school year can stop by the school bus between 3:00 and 7:00 p.m. and get it taken care of.  


Families will need to bring proof of residence (like a utility bill), their child’s current immunization record and child’s birth certificate in order to complete the registration process.


If families are not able to make it out to the registration roundup at International Market, they can take care of their Kindergarten registration needs for the 2020-2021 school year any weekday between 8:30 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. at either Camas Elementary or Simcoe Elementary Schools.   WELCOME Preschool application materials are only available at Camas Elementary School in Wapato.

We want to remind families that masks are required at tomorrow’s registration event and any time you enter a school district facility.  We also ask you exercise proper social distancing, keeping at least 6-feet of separation from others.  
